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Hello,

Please stop this bill.
The provisions will severely undermine the privacy and therefore freedom of our citizenry.

This Orwellian perspective that we need to undermine or right to private communication in
order to assist in capture of terrorists, child molests and other criminals is unjustified. We
rank 201 out of 219 countries by murder rate. We have extremely low crime rates. It seems
to be thanks to people being above the poverty line and an excellent police force.

Let's prevent further erosion of our online protections and stop this bill.

Regards,
Cameron Chong
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